
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service 

 

ICT Infrastructure Senior Engineer 

Permanent  

37 Hours per week 

Grade 10 - Salary: £ 29,055 – £29,909 per annum 
(Please note that all salaries are subject to job evaluation)  

Post number: 503044 

 

South Wales Fire and Rescue Service is one of the largest, most successful and highest 

performing Fire and Rescue Services in the UK serving over 1.5 million people across 10 

Constituent Unitary Authorities stretching from Bridgend to Monmouth and from Cardiff Bay 

to Brecon Beacons National Park. 

Technology is a critical component in how South Wales Fire and Rescue Service support the 

delivery of its day-to-day activities. Whether it’s mobilising our crews to operational incidents, 

ensuring they have access to risk critical information, or supporting back office functions in 

the management and control of our resources, technology touches every part of our Service. 

An exciting vacancy as arisen in the ICT Department for an Infrastructure Senior Engineer. 

The successful applicant will provide day to day supervision and specialist support to ICT 

Engineers within the Infrastructure team. He/she will ensure that support desk calls within 

the ICT Infrastructure team are allocated, escalated where needed and resolved. He/she will 

also be involved in a wide variety of challenging projects and support the implementation of 

the Department‘s Business Plans. 

Welsh language skills are desirable but not essential for this post. 

 

To find out more about this job role please contact Chris Williams Head of ICT by e-mail: c-

williams@southwales-fire.gov.uk or by phone: 01443 232050. 

Prior to an appointment being made, the successful candidate will be required to undertake 

the following:- 

 Drug and Alcohol Test 

 Disclosure and Barring Service Check 
 

An Application Form, Person Specification and Job Description can be downloaded from the 

Careers pages of our website www.southwales-fire.gov.uk . The closing date for receipt of 

applications is 12:00, mid-day, Monday 25th March, 2019.   

Completed Application Forms should be returned to personnel@southwales-fire.gov.uk or via 

post to: The Recruitment and Assessment Team, South Wales Fire & Rescue Service 

Headquarters, Forest View Business Park, Llantrisant, CF72 8LX.  The date for the selection 

stage is to be confirmed. 

We are a family friendly organisation and a flexible working system is in operation.  
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This document is also available in Welsh.  You are welcome to communicate with us in either 

English or Welsh.  Application forms submitted in Welsh will not be treated less favourably.      

South Wales Fire and Rescue Service believes in the real value of having a diverse workforce 

and we proactively want to encourage applicants from all sectors of our community to apply. 

 

 

 

 


